



## Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Meegan

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

July 4, 2017

RE:

Leave of Absence - Police Officer

## Dear Honorable Town Board:

Kindly move to approve a leave of absence for Christopher D. Bednasz from his position as Police Officer, commencing July 16, 2017 and ending July 15, 2018, and furthermore authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully,

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police







Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



716-674-2280 FAX 716-674-1063 WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

Mrs.Meegan Mr.Hanley Mr.Hart,

I am writing to request a leave of absence from the police department for the period of one year starting 07/16/2017. I have been afforded the chance to pursue another career opportunity with the New York State Police. I would like it to be known that my decision to pursue this academy is in no way related to any short comings of the West Seneca Police Department. I have enjoyed coming to work every day over the past several years and have thanked God many times over for allowing me to be a member of such a professional department as the West Seneca Police. Since I started my career in law enforcement I have set several goals for myself; I strongly believe that goal setting is the foundation for the development of excellence for people in all personal and professional walks of life. I believe that this opportunity will allow me to achieve these goals that I have strived to accomplish. I can honestly say that working for our town has been one of the greatest jobs I have ever been privileged to have and that this decision was one of the hardest of my life. I hope that my request can be granted if in any way possible.

Respectfully submitted, Christopher Bednasz P.O 142